
CITY OF EXCELLENCE 

The City of Coeur d'Alene receives an 

annual allocation of Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

funding from the Federal Department 

of Housing and Urban Development. 

Annual public hearings will be held to 

provide the public with an opportunity 

to give input regarding the programs 

and activities to which the City will 

allocate funding. Every citizen is 

encouraged to participate. 

Check the City web page for additional 

information and a calendar of events. 

WWW.CDAID.ORG/CDBG 
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The City of Coeur d'Alene 
administers this program. Please 

contact our CDBG Grant 
Administrator for information 
and application instructions or 
visit www.cdaid.org/emrap to 

learn more: 

Michelle Cushing 
710 E. Mullan Avenue 

Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814 
Phone:208-769-2382 

Email: mcushing@cdaid.org 

Applications are accepted as 
long as funds are available and 

will be assigned on a first come, 
first serve basis. 

If you have additional questions or concerns, 
please contact the City's Community Planning 

Director, Hilary Anderson: Phone 208-769-

22 70 or Email handerson@cdaid.org 
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Contact the City's CDBG 

Grant Administrator: 

Michelle Cushing 
710 E. Mullan Avenue 

Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814 
Phone: 208-769-2382 
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